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       Tuesday 23 October    –     School Association Cake Sale 

   Friday 26 October        –     Pride Assembly 

      Friday 26 October        –     Break up for half term 

   Monday 5 November   -     School re-opens 

   

 

 

 

The charities Mottram Primary will be supporting this year include… 

 of Remembrance 

Saturday 10 November  

5.30 pm in church. 

All our families are welcome to join us. 

The winners of our poetry competition 

will read their poems at this special 

event and receive their prizes. 

 

 

 

 

 

We celebrated World Mental Health 

Day on the 10th October.  School Council 

started the day with an assembly.  All 

the children took part in lots of lovely 

activities based around the book 

Perfectly Norman.  The afternoon was 

filled with outdoor events and we even 

had some great weather for the day!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

CARPENTERS ARMS 

CHARITY 

ASHTON-UNDER-LYNE 

 

Our fundraising charities for this year will include: 
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The Autumn Fair raised over 

£500! Thanks for supporting the 

event. 

A few reminders… 

LIVE KITCHEN 

It is imperative that you order your 

child’s school meal every day via 

your Live Kitchen account to ensure 

they receive a meal and the choice 

they want.  

Please can all money be in a sealed  

labelled envelope.  Many Thanks. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 Mrs Scattergood. 

Bobby’s visit to The Carpenters Arms– I had a 

great time at the Carpenters Arms and here is 

what we had to do; we had to lift tins such as 

beans, tuna, salmon, soup and much more. The 

Carpenters Arms is a lovely place for people such 

as the homeless and people who don’t have 

enough to come to on Tuesdays and have a 

range of delicious foods. It is a thoughtful place 

that welcomes them all and they accept them 

nicely and warmly. Luckily, I bagged two pieces 

of toast and two biscuits. Bobby 

Ebony’s visit to the  Carpenters Arms – At the 

Carpenters Arms volunteers help the homeless 

people every Tuesday and open their doors to 

the pubic until 2:00pm. People come in and can 

have breakfast and lunch. We were stacking 

shelves with tins of beans, soup and other stock 

and we also stacked a shelf with biscuits, jam, 

pasta and sauce.  The people were very kind and 

help the homeless with what they want. They 

also give them warm clothes and socks for the 

cold weather. They even offered us drinks and 

food. The cans of food we stacked were from the 

Harvest Festival that we all brought in. This 

makes me feel very happy because they are 

helping people that struggle and they are 

helping people to live.   Ebony      

 
School Association 

The next meeting will take place at the Vicarage, 30a  

Broadbottom Road on 8th November 2018 at 8:00pm  

Big thanks to the School Association for their contribution  

to more I-Pads enabling another class to benefit  

from this great resource.  

 

Pride Assemblies – All welcome 

Friday 26th October 

Friday 30th November 

See you in church at 9:10am. 

 


